
 
The campus has received notification that applications for the Dr. Nuala McGann Drescher Leave  
program for Fall 2015 are currently being accepted. Please note that the deadline for submission  
to the NYS/UUP Joint Labor-Management Committee is March 4, 2015. Also please note that there are  
a number of campus documents that need to be secured when submitting an application, so please be  
sure to leave yourself enough time to secure these documents with campus approvals. To apply for  
the program, you will need to complete a Personnel Action Form (either Academic or Professional)  
found on the HR website at http://www.potsdam.edu/offices/hr/forms.cfm AND the Drescher application  
form. Please visit  http://nysuup.lmc.ny.gov/diversity/drescher.html for complete information on  
the program. 
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